
From: browncreeper53@yahoo.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 7:43 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
This form was sent at: Nov 28, 2016 7:42 PM  
 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment 
TITLE: Ms. 
FIRST_NAME: Sandra 
LAST_NAME: Brown 
EMAIL: browncreeper53@yahoo.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 330-376-8185 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER:  
STREET_ADDRESS1:  
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY:  
STATE: OH 
ZIP:  
COUNTY: Not Selected 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME:  
CASE_NUMBER: #16-1871-EL-BGN. 
COMMENTS: Please reconsider the LEEDCO windfarm in Lake Erie. This is an important area for bird 
migration with TWO flyways converging in this area. Respect the Federal Migratory Bird act.  
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 
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Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Mr. Matt  Butler on behalf of Ms. Sandra
Brown


